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Dear Applicant, 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, thank you for expressing an interest in the position of RE Lead at St. 
Sebastian’s RC Primary School. I hope this information pack will answer your questions and inspire you to 
apply for this exciting role. 

The Governing Board are seeking to appoint an inspirational teacher and an outstanding professional who 
will support the Head Teacher in continuing the schools exciting journey and help lead our dedicated team 
of teachers and support staff in the delivery of an outstanding RE curriculum. We are very proud of our 
school and the wonderful young people and community it serves. Ours is a dynamic, exciting place of 
learning where children are encouraged to become successful lifelong learners, responsible citizens and 
confident individuals.  We offer a warm, caring and welcoming environment with committed staff, engaged 
parents, encouraging governors and, most of all, receptive children who want to learn and succeed. 

At St. Sebastian’s RC Primary School our vision is that every child upholds the values within their daily 
lives. Our children strive to be respectful, kind and honest. You can see our vision come to life when walking 
through the school and in our classrooms.  

Visits to school are strongly recommended and warmly welcomed. Please ring school to make an 
appointment. 

Mrs Zoe Ogden 

Chair of Governors 
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